
So many bikes! 
  
It was a cold overcast day, typical January riding weather, as we gathered for the ride to Floresville.  We 
started the sign in with 10.  Then more showed to make it 14, then 20, holy cow, another for a grand total 
of 21.  Yes, 21 well insulated riders!  So many we had to split it into 2 groups.  Good thing we always 
have a few spare road captains just in case.  A quick ride to the Maverick Grill where we enjoyed 
delicious food, especially the cheeseburger that took 3 trips just to bring it out!   
  
We took the scenic route back where the combination of sprinkles, cold  the closeness of some of y'all's 
homes reduced our impressive 21 down to 11.  No matter, fun was had by all and the Squirrel (hey, that's 
me) go his last sweep training in.  Just an eval ride to go before road captain status.  
  
We'd like to pass on a special message to Yankee... we missed you today, which was a Sunday by the 
way.  
  
What we did last week: 
A successful ride to Floresville, lead by Ana, with 21 bikes and 30 members and guest enjoying a 
Maverick Grill meal.   
 
What's coming up this week: 
Actually, there are no rides planned for the coming week/weekend.  Rest up and keep your calendars 
open for Saturday, Jan 28th's ride to Fredricksburg and a final evaluation ride for yours truly on Sunday, 
Jan 29th to the Clear Springs restaurant in New Braunfels.  
  
The LOH will have a social get together on Thursday, Jan 19th at 7:00p at La Madeleine Country 
French Cafe.  All women of our chapter, LOH members or not, are encouraged to attend.  
The address is:  11745 W Interstate 10, San Antonio, TX 78230-1067 
Web links:  [Google Map Link / La Madeleine Website] 
 
Other news: 
As always, check the website calendar for ride details and other events.   
 
Squirrel Out 

 

http://g.co/maps/brwa6
http://lamadeleine.com/

